
 

Main Road, Smalley Derbyshire DE7 6EF 

01332 880317 

Head teacher – Mrs K Mason 

16th March 2022 

Dear Parents 

EASTER HAT PARADE 

 

This half term, EYFS and Key Stage 1 will be learning about the 

importance of Easter for followers of the Christian faith.  The 

children will explore different symbols and stories which look at why 

Easter is so important. To help celebrate this, we will be having an 

Easter hat parade on Thursday 7th April 2022.   

 

On Thursday 7th April, we ask for you to send your child to school 

with their Easter hat; we would love to give you the opportunity to 

come and see the hats so we would like to invite you into school at 3.00pm on Thursday 7th 

April 2022 to have a chance to share in the parade, 

which will take place on the playground (weather 

permitting – otherwise alternative arrangements will be 

made). 

The PTFA will be running a number of stalls, including a 

cake stall and a chocolate tombola – so you may want 

to bring a container to carry your cake purchases in and 

a little loose change. 

We look forward to seeing all of your wonderful creations and to welcoming you on the day. 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Mrs Reckless 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 Team 
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